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Join the Beaumont PTA

Welcome back to another school year! In the back to school packet you should have
received your PTA membership envelope. I hope you will all join the PTA. Please send
it back with your child or drop it by the front office at your earliest convenience.

Everyone — parents, grandparents, educators, students, and community members — is
invited to join PTA. Membership is just $20 per person. Even if you are not able to
commit yourself to volunteering or attending PTA meetings, you can still support the
PTA through your membership. Your commitment, through the act of joining and
paying dues to your local unit, enables the Oregon and National PTA to have a larger
voice and greater resources in pursuit of our mission to promote the welfare of ALL
children.

Your dues AND/OR your time associated with being a member yield amazing returns
to the school and the children. Send those envelopes in! Checks should be made out
to Beaumont PTA and brought to the front office.

Please contact Kelli Rosenquist at
ptabeaumontmembership@gmail.com with any questions

Back to School Night-Sept. 7, 6:00pm

Back to School Night is next Wednesday, Sept. 7 at 6pm. This is your opportunity to
meet teachers and learn about your child's classroom(s).

8th Grade East Coast Trip

Attention 8th grade students and families! If you missed last spring's East Coast
Meeting you are in luck. We are having a repeat performance of the information for
this years 8th grade East Coast trip for the summer of 2017. The meeting will be held
in the Beaumont Library at 6:30 PM on Tuesday, September 20th. We look forward
to seeing you. If you are unable to make the meeting there are information packets in
the office or see Ms. Temple in room 136.

Trip coordinators--Tracy Temple: ttemple@pps.net and Tracy
Enbysk: tenbysk@pps.net
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15t Session Extended Day SUN Program

SUN is a program for academic support, enrichment, arts, and recreation. There are
before school and after school programs, classes, and clubs available.

Flyers are available in the Main Office or the SUN office, located in the cafeteria.
Session One REGISTRATION NOW OPEN!

For more information, please contact Sue Coffman
at sue.coffman@portlandoregon.gov  503-916-5615

Sun Sessions for the 16-17 school year:

Session 1 —9/19to 12/12
Session 2— 1/23 to 6/2

Beaumont SUN Community School “The Place to Be!”

Beaumont Family Picnic - Friday, Sept. 16th at 6pm
What: Beaumont's Annual Family Picnic

When: Friday, September 16 @ 6:00 PM

Where: Beaumont Field + Cafeteria

How: Bring Your Own picnic food, re-usable water bottles, and a picnic blanket
We'll have: Popcorn and candy concessions, games and music!

Bring the whole family and join us for the fourth annual Beaumont Back-to-School
Picnic! This is the best way to catch up with old friends and welcome new families and
staff members into to our Beaumont community. We'll have music, games, as well as
snacks and drinks available for purchase.

Interested in helping with this fun event or getting involved/learning more about
other Beaumont activities? Email Andrea Weinman
(PTA) andhow@sterling.net or Pattie Renouard (Foundation) prenouard@aol.com.

Dough for Dollars

Mark you calendars for October 4th for our first Dough for Dollars event at Pizzicato
on Fremont Blvd. On that day 20% of their store's sales goes to our school. Thisis a
wonderful opportunity to earn some easy money for Beaumont. Tell everyone you
know to eat at Pizzicato on October 4th!

Dough for Dollars also has a new program called Budding Chef. How does Budding
Chef work? Pizzicato will provide a list of ingredients. Students create a pizza recipe
with those ingredients and name their creation, then submit it

to kari@pizzicatopizza.com no later than ONE WEEK before the event. The chosen
recipe will be the feature Pizza Special for the entire day of the Dough for Dollars
event. It's a great way for students to get involved and help raise some money for
the school.

Volunteering at Beaumont

Are you interested in volunteering at Beaumont? We would love you to fill out the
volunteer form that came home in your student's Back-to-school packet and turn that
in to the front office.

There is a great need for parent volunteers for Lunch and Recess duty. If you are
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able to help, please contact the office for the schedule. Phone: (503) 916-5610

If you are interested in being on the PTA board, we still need help with fundraising.
Just contact our PTA president, Jon Hays, at ptabeaumontpresident@gmail.com.

Volunteer Opportunity - PTA Clothing Center - Mon Oct 31 10:00AM - 1:00PM

The PTA Clothing Center has been assisting PPS students with clothing needs since
1964! Volunteers will help PPS families gather clothing articles needed for a successful
school year by reporting to the PTA Clothing Closet located at the Marshal HS
Campus. Please mark your calendar for Mon Oct 31 which is Beaumont's day to
recruit 5-6 volunteers.

Please let us know if you are interested in volunteer opportunities by sending an email
to ptabeaumontvolunteer@gmail.com.

Important Dates

Mark your calendars now to save these important dates!!

Sept 7 6pm Back to School Night

Sept 16 6pm Back to School Picnic

Oct 12 7pm PTA General Meeting

Nov 9-10 Parent Teacher Conferences

Jan 11 7pm PTA General Meeting

Mar 9 6pm 8" Grade vs Staff Basketball Game
Mar 23 Grandparents and Special Friends Day
April 12 7pm PTA General Meeting

June 8 5:30pm 8" Grade Promotion
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